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The Record of Decision published in July 2016 attributed Final EIS comment #19 to Tom Goodrum with 
Westwood Professional Services (see Attachment C of the Record of Decision). Subsequent to the 
publication of the Record of Decision, Mr. Goodrum contacted the Federal Transit Administration and 
Metropolitan Council and requested to be removed as the commenter, and noted that the comment 
should be attributed to Craig Oberlander of Redstone American Grill, Inc. This edit is issued on August 
10, 2016 and informs the public of this change. 

 


